
The Grant Lee Township trustees 
will be taking sealed bids on two 
retired fire trucks. 1975 Chevrolet 
water truck chasis, 1976Chevrolet 
equioment van. Bids due by De-
cember 16 at 3:00 pm. Bids will 
be opened at 7 at trustee meeting. 
Final bids can be in person at the 
night of the meeting. Questions 
please contact Wyatt Ziesman 641-
373-7658. Bids can be mailed to 
Wyatt Ziesman 926 60th St. Iowa 
Falls, IA 50126. Trucks can be vei-
wed outside of the fire station in 
Bradford Iowa
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